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COMMUNICATION

COUNCIL - DECEMBER 13, 2022
From: Rosanna DeFrancesca Cw (PM) - Report No. 44, Item 3
To: =
Cc: Nancy Tamburini; Clerks@vaughan.ca; DevelopmentPIanning@vaughan.ca;_
Subject: RE: [External] Word 3
Date: December-06-22 2:54:30 PM
Hi Frank,

Thank you for your email and support. It has been brought to my attention there has been an error
in the mailing distribution of the December 6th, Notice of Public Hearing for the RioCan Application.
As a result, tonight’s Public Hearing for RioCan will be rescheduled to a later date to ensure that
the greatest number of residents have the opportunity to voice their concerns regarding this
development. | apologize for any inconvenience that this may have caused you, however | felt it
necessary to take this action to allow an increased representation for Ward 3 residents. A
communication will be sent out once a new date for the Public Hearing has been confirmed. Please
do not hesitate to reach out to my office in the interim. In the meantime, your communication will
be added to the new agenda and presented at the new public hearing date.

Rosanna DeFrancesca
905-832-8585 x8339 | rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Ward 3 Councillor
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

From: FRANK PETROLO ||

Sent: Friday, November 25, 2022 4:23 PM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Word 3

| am writing you this email about my concerns. That | heard, a proposal to build multiple high-rise
buildings, at the corner of Highway seven and Weston Road.

Now presently occupied by Colossus Plaza.

As a resident of ward 3 for over 20 years, and my family has been the residence’s of the area for
over 50 years. We and myself are disgusted to see what is going to take place, at Highway seven and
Weston road.

The traffic is already horrific unbearable at times, and now the government wants to add all of those
buildings in that area.

Just to let you know that my family and | are considering moving further north just to get away from
all the congestion, if this monstrosity is built.

Please reply



Sent from my iPhone
Have a nice day





